
Cooler temperatures prevail as we go into Autumn 

 

  

Welcome October!  Big month for The Villages Singles Club.  

  

 

Anyone that is planning to run for office 2024 should 

complete forms by October 15. 

Slate of candidates will be presented to the membership at 

the October 16 meeting.   

Please refer to the by-laws Article V for descriptions and 

terms.  Some officers are running for re-election. We need 

members to step up and bring their ideas to our club.  

If you have any questions please call me. Mary Ann Bale. 352-

430-8996  

NOW IS THE TIME FOR ALL GOOD MEN AND WOMEN TO 

COME TO THE AID OF OUR CLUB ! 

 

 

The contact for Singles Square Dance is Judy Mason 732-

619-1017.  

 

 



Tickets for our Holiday Gala 2023 December 4, 2023 go on 

sale at the next meeting 

Oct 2.  $20 per person (Members only). Please have cash.   

Doors will open that day 5:15 pm. 

Buffet dinner served at 6pm.   

BYOB;  water and coffee served.  formal/semi-formal attire is 

suggested.  

  

Prior table selection is only for entire table of eight 

purchase.  Have a list of printed member names and cash for 

$160 in an envelope to give to Art at the meetings where 

we’re selling tickets or you can deliver to Art‘s home 947 

Ridgeville Rd., Village of Sabal Chase phone number 708-638-

3365. 

Any further questions, please call Mary Ann Bale. 352-430-

8996 

 

 

Next meeting is this Monday, October 2.  Doors open at 5:15. 

Please adhere to dress code DRESSY CASUAL and wear your 

name tags. Entertainment by Tim Hargis. BYOB Water and 

soda will be served (still looking for a coffee volunteer)  



 

We will have 2 more meetings in October. Oct 16 and Oct 

30.  October 30 will be our Halloween dance. Costumes are 

encouraged.  Prizes for costumes.  

In the month of November the first Monday (11/6) the room is 

not available due to local election the following day and this 

location is a polling place. So only meeting in November is 

the 20th. This will be our Election Day if necessary.   

 

 

This Sunday come to Cards & Games  at Odell Rec Center at 

1pm. Play Mexican Train, Samba, Rummicub, Dirty Marble 

and we have more! We are always eager to learn new games 

so bring your favorite and have fun. BUT wait there is more - 

we have evolved into Cards Games and Dinner. We went to 

Havana CC last time and this will probably be the go-to with 

occasional other cuisines thrown in. So exercise the mind 

first, then put on calories to make up for the effort.   

   

Mary Ann Bale, President. TVSC 



  

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  

 

 

 

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=bf4ec59229&e=6c6a56fea8

